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The historic Arizona Inn on East Elm Street will host the elegant Silver & Turquoise Ball on Saturday, May 4 at 6 p.m. The event is a black tie
event featuring a beautiful atmosphere, gourmet dinner, and dancing under the stars. The event provides guests with an opportunity to dress up,
dance, and support a good cause.

The Silver & Turquoise Board of Hostesses work each year to support the preservation of Tucson’s cultural heritage and history. This year, the
63rd annual Silver & Turquoise Ball is raising awareness and money for the restoration of the historic Mission San Xavier del Bac. As one of
Tucson’s most well known and beloved monuments, the restoration of the National Historic Landmark is important to Tucson and its
surrounding communities.

Guests who attend the ball will be greeted by The Seven Pipers Society and will enjoy an evening of dancing on a beautiful May evening, a
tradition of the ball. Tickets to the event are $250 per person or $500 per couple and reservations are required.

Don’t miss the opportunity to support a Tucson tradition, which began in 1950 by a group of the city’s most prominent women and has
improved in tradition and elegance each year. Couples can dance the night away with a romantic and charitable evening, and individuals can
mingle with some of Tucson’s most involved citizens.

Call 520.907.0306 for reservations. 
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